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The peace begins with purity
As  you  have  already  mentioned,  the  administration  of  the  Institute  focuses  on  implementing  significant
work in the new system, in new directions, where the dormitory studied centrally, and the problem solved
in coordination with the relevant departments. This time, the Vice-Rector for Youth Affairs and deans of all
faculties focused on part of the third Student Dormitory.

The  shortcomings  and  problems  in  the  student's  part's  hostel  of  the  faculty  "Organization  and
management of water resources" studied and eliminated by the staff of the relevant department and dean
of  the  faculty.  In  the  vice-rector's  office,  all  deans  of  faculty,  deputy  deans,  professors  and  teachers,
representatives of public organizations, staff members of the institute, responsible heads of departments
visited all the exemplary rooms of the hostel. It is pleasant that the rooms have all the facilities. Even the
fact that students take care of flowers on the windowsills is a sign of cleanliness. Sample rooms selected
with diplomas and prizes presented to the students by the Vice-Rector for Youth Affairs. After that, we saw
the rooms, summed up the results, and invited the students, who were planning to leave, immediately to
cook a cup of tea.

Vice-Rector for Youth Affairs spoke about the systematic study of student dormitories and his views on the
transition to the Student Council system on the example of Student Dormitory # 3. Follow-up students also
plan to do the same with their campus. We would like to thank the Dean of the faculty and the active
youth.
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